
 
Notes / Comments 

 
Immediately following the morning service, 

members of the Prayer Team are available to 
meet and pray with you at the foot of the 

Cross. 
 

SUMMER STUDENTS 
 
Lakeside applied and received funding for four 

students this summer.  Job descriptions are 

posted on the bulletin boards and if you need 
more information contact the office.  Please 

apply by email to the designated contact 
person noted on each job posted.   

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Fridge Reminders 

 
To hear today’s message again, please visit our 
website: www.mylakeside.ca 

 
 

 

SHEPHERD’S TABLE 

 

Friday, May 19th at 5:30 pm, come out, invite a friend and 
enjoy a free nutritious dinner.  Volunteers are needed for this 
month for meal preparation and serving the meal.  Please 
contact Wendy in the church office if you are able to help in 
this ministry. 
  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
  

VBS VOLUNTEER TRAINING AND LUNCH – Sunday, June 
4th at 11:30 am. If you have decided to accept the very 
important assignment of being a volunteer of SPY AGENCY D3 
VBS at Lakeside this year, then you need to attend the briefing 
concerning the mission and purpose of SPY AGENCY D3: 
Discover, Decide, Defend. When we meet on Sunday afternoon 
in the Fellowship Hall, we promise to resource you with tools 
that will help prepare you for your special assignment. RSVP to 
Elena at the church office 705-457-2851 or email 
elenabjelis@gmail.com for more information. 
 

SPY AGENCY D3 plus T’GO CAMP – July 31st - August 4th 
9:00 am - 4:00 pm. We’re on the case to investigate an 
awesome mystery! We’re following all the leads; we’re tracing 
it back to just the facts of who Jesus really is. So grab spy gear 
and join the team of Special Agents of Truth for the SPY 
AGENCY D3 Vacation Bible School plus all the exciting 
adventures of The Great Outdoors Camp. This Day Camp is for 
children ages 4 -  10. For more details, registration information 
and cost please check www.mylakeside.ca, call Elena at the 
church office 705-457-2851 or email elenabjelis@gmail.com. 

 

CHURCH IN HALIBURTON MUSIC NIGHT 
 

Eight churches are joining together for a night of worship music 
and celebrating our great God. May 24th, 7:00 pm at 
Lakeside Church. Join together with us and other churches 
for favourites both new and old: "'Tis So Sweet" "Chain 
Breaker” and many more. Multi-church band! Worship! 
Fellowship! Refreshments! Don't miss it...and bring a friend too. 
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We welcome you this Sunday morning as we celebrate our 
great God. 
 
 
 
Pastor Paul Graham – Galatians 4:4-7 – ‘Adoption’ 
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THIS SUNDAY 
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Sunday school is available for Nursery age 0-24 months (off foyer) 
Toddlers Class for infants 2-3 (lower level), Children’s Church 
open session for children ages JK to Grade 2 (Fellowship Hall). 
Mid School Class for children Grades 3 to 5, Junior High Class for 
students Grades 6 to 8 and Senior High will remain in the service. 
 

PRAYER TIMES 

 

Sunday morning at 9:00 am, everyone is 
welcome to a time of pre service prayer in the 
library area. 

 

This evening at 7:00 pm join us to lift each other, our church and 
community in prayer. We will meet under the cross in the church. 
Everyone welcome. 
 

 

Wednesday morning – Men join us at 8:00 am for a time to 
pray for our families, each other, the church and community. 
Prayer is an important cornerstone in our church foundation and 
you will be surprised how meaningful this time can become for 
you. 
 

YOUTH MINISTRIES 
 

Friday at 7:30 pm – Calling All Teenagers - Come out 
and have a “RIOT’ with us on Friday night. For more 
information:  call or text Nick Adams (Youth Pastor) at 
705-854-1072. 

 

The Blast is a youth group for grades 6 to 8. We meet 
on Friday evenings from 7:00 to 9:00 pm.  For more 
information, contact Matt or Melanie Aldom at 
705-455-9270.   

 
 

ELDERS NOTE 
 

The Elders welcome Randy and Janine McNab into full 
membership here at Lakeside. 
 
 

 
 
 

PROGRAMS 
 

Women of the Word (WOW) - Ladies please join us at our  
Spring Luncheon on May 10th, being held at Shalom-by-the-Lake.   
RSVP and questions contact Wendy Ogilvie at 
wendy@mylakeside.ca or call 705 457-2851. 
 

Midweek Family Night Wednesday at 5:30 to 7:30 pm starting  
with dinner and followed by Pioneer Clubs for children JK to grade 4 
and bible study for parents.  Youth grades 5 and up are welcome to 
help where needed. Nursery is also provided for preschool children. 
For information contact Elena at elanabjelis@gmail.com/ 
 

Men meet on Thursday evening at 7:00 pm at the “r.e.c. room”, 
50 York St in Haliburton (beside the licence office).  No sign ups.  
Just show up! 
 

Men and Women May 31st –July 5th Wednesday morning at 9:15 
am or Wednesday evening at 7:30 pm in the church library. Join us 
for a 6 week, no homework study  “How Do You Walk The Walk You 
Talk”. Cost is $12.00. RSVP or questions please contact Wendi 
Graham at wendigraham@live.ca 
  

MISSIONS 
  

Medeba is this month’s Mission Partner (www.medeba.com). Please 
pray that Medeba would be effective in reaching this culture of 
young people through their various programs. Also pray that 
Medeba would have impact in the lives of our summer campers and 
that many would say “yes” to God this summer.                                                                                                                                                                                             
 

Summer Student Ministry - The Mission Team has funding 
available to assist students between the ages of 14 and 25, who 
plan on returning to school next year, wishing to work in summer 
ministry at a Christ-centered organization.  The work placement 
must be a minimum of 4 weeks in duration.  Please submit an 
application (copies available at the kiosk) to the Lakeside Mission 
Team before May 31st. 
 

PREGNANCY CARE & FAMILY SUPPORT CENTRE 
 

The Pregnancy Care Centre’s annual Formula for Success Baby 
Bottle campaign is launching. Bottles are available at the kiosk.  
Please take a bottle and fill it up, so they can continue to make a 
difference in our community.   


